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Comments: To whom it may concern: 

 

The Mountain Valley Pipeline is an ill-considered pipeline that only perpetuates our dependence on dirty energy

and demonstrates that there is little consideration for the lives of the communities along its paths, polluting the

water as it is built so badly that North Carolina won't issue a water quality permit. No clients are clamoring for the

dirty gas that will travel along the pipeline -- the project is highly speculative and unnecessary. The federal

government should be creating jobs in clean energy, not adding more degradation to Appalachia, into which it will

pour even more money now and later to rehabilitate the communities that it continues to ravage. 

 

Please protect Jefferson Forest, and reject any changes to the forest plan.

 

Thank you,

Sarah Fritschner


